

Spring time and planting season is upon us. As you consider your landscaping for the season, please be mindful that within the next 12 months your yard will probably be involved in replacement of fences. The contractor will require a 1 foot clearance beside the fence for this project. Additional information will be forthcoming as the schedule is developed after award of the contract.

As an update, the three contractors met with the Board during a recent workshop and made a presentation of their bid implementation plan. The Board is considering all bids as well as working with the Bid Review Panel to check references and financial responsibility of each of the contractors. After the Board has reached a decision to award the contract, the Board and Bid Review Panel will begin the contract negotiation process.

Watch the newsletter for more details as they develop. Don't forget, if you have questions, there are forms available at the front desk or your questions may be directed to fenceTF@club-bellavita.org.

We will continue to update information as this plan develops.